
From: Logen, Lynn [mailto:lynn.logen@pse.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2009 12:32 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: FW: Closing of Logen Road Docket TR-090121 
 
As a docket has now been opened (TR-090121) please include this email in the record of the proceeding 
as an objection to the closing of Logen Road in accordance with WAC 480-07-660 and RCW 81-53.060. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Lynn Logen 
 

 
From: Logen, Lynn  
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2008 1:53 PM 
To: 'Hunter, Kathy (UTC)' 
Subject: RE: Closing of Logen Road 

Since there is no Docket Number established for the closing of the Logen Road crossing of the BNSFRR I 
am sending this email to you rather than to the records center. 
  
RCW 81.53.060 contains provisions where a crossing may be closed without hearing.  Those can only 
become operable if "no objections are received by the commission within twenty days from the date of the 
publication of the notice."  Of course the notice that is being referred to in this law is the notice of the filing 
of the petition with the Commission, which has not been done to date.  So this is a little early, but I wanted 
to get it on record. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Lynn Logen 
 

 
From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mailto:khunter@utc.wa.gov]  
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2008 7:29 AM 
To: jynnludy@aol.com 
Cc: Logen, Lynn 
Subject: RE: Closing of Logen Road 

Good morning Lynn, 
 
The petition has not yet been filed at the commission. It’s my understanding that BNSF Railway 
will be filing the petition soon. As soon as it is filed, I will e-mail you a copy.  
 
A community information meeting has been scheduled to discuss the proposal, attached is a 
copy with specifics on the meeting. 
 
Hope to see you there. 
 
Thanks - 
 
Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety & Compliance Mgr. 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 



1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
  
Office Telephone:  (360) 664-1257 
Cell:  (360) 701-1612 
Fax:  (360) 586-1150 
From: jynnludy@aol.com [mailto:jynnludy@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, October 19, 2008 8:52 AM 
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) 
Cc: lynn.logen@pse.com 
Subject: Closing of Logen Road 
 
I was just looking at the WUtC web site and I could not find the docket for closing this crossing.  
Can you tell me the Docket No.?  I would also like a copy of the petition if it is not posted on the 
web site.  If the petition was filed as confidential, please let me know that fact as well so I can 
make a formal request. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Lynn Logen 
lynn.logen@pse.com 


